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November 28 – Joan Frost Prine 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WAA meeting will be Monday 

October 24th  @ 6PM 

Barlow Hall, 125 South Waco 
New Meeting Schedule 

• 6:00 Artist of the Month paintings 
should be set up  

• 6:05 Artists will Introduce Art 

• 6:10 to 6:15 Voting on Artist of 
the Month 

• 6:15 Business Meeting  
• 6:30 Demo Begins 

• 7:30 to 7:45 Winners Announced  
   

 

 

 

 

 
 

October 

Raffle  
Get your ticket at 

the Door!!!! 

October 
Jack is an 

impressionistic 

artist who paints 

recognizable 

subjects, loose 

enough to leave the 

viewer room for 

interpretation.   

Jack Harkins 

Jack is a Signature Artist Member of the Center 

for Contemporary Arts in Abilene and an 

Associate Member of the American Impressionist 

Society. After a career in architecture, he picked 

up the brush.  See his work at jackharkinsart.com. 

Joan is a self-taught artist.  She is a realist oil 

painter. Joan loves the creation of art and 

especially when someone loves her work.  We 

will be privileged to hear her story and see her 

work.  
 

 

Check out the survey 

In this newsletter! 
We need your thoughts 

for planning for the 

future.   

Windsor Newton 

Watercolors (Set of 12) 

Artist Loft Paper Pad 

& 

Water Container!!!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Marla Grey Sheft 

1st Place 

‘Little Wren’ 
Watercolor 

Displayed at the 
Doss Cultural  

& Heritage Center  

Set up paintings at each 

meeting by 6 PM to enter in our monthly 

contest.  Winners are displayed at local 

banks.  Get your artwork noticed by 

entering each month. 

 

 

 
Linda Hidalgo 

‘Just Right’ 
Watercolor 

2nd Place 

Displayed at 
First Bank Texas 

Weatherford Downtown 

 

 
Jerry Shidal 

3rd Place 

‘Wyatt’ 
Acrylic 

Displayed at 
Community Credit Union  

Weatherford 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bring a friend to our awards that 

might be interested in joining WAA. 
It’s always good to bring friends who might want to 

purchase our art!!!!!!!!! 



 
 

 
 

Marla Sheft was the featured artist for 

Gallery Night at Baron’s Winery in 

Granbury.  She will also be featured in the 

No. 8 Eyes of Texas Find Art Gallery 

magazine produced by Gloria Hood. 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kent May will be featured in the Parker County 

Today magazine in October! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Weatherford Art 
Association 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Elected September 2022 

President ................................... Cindi Neverdousky 

1st VP ............................................. Jack Eidson, Jr. 

2nd VP Workshops ............Carolyn Bernard Young 

3rd VP-Shows-Coordinator.............. Barbara Carey 

Secretary ................................................ Jill Harper 

Treasurer ........................................... Maria Sexton 

Membership ................................... Kathy Cunning 
Standing Committees 

Historian ..........................................................Mitzi Ames 

Hospitality .................................................. Linda Hidalgo 

Newsletter ...........................................Cindi Neverdousky 

 

The Executive Board meets on the 2nd Monday  

of each month at 10:30AM. 

Board meets at Cross Timbers Baptist Church  

In Willow Park, 601 Ranch House Rd. 

.......................... Cindi Neverdousky 

1st VP ....................................... Jac, Jr. 

2nd VP Education & 

  Workshops ...............................Patricia Harder 

3rd VP-Shows-Coordinator....... Cindi Neverdousky 

Secretary ................................... Jill Harper 

Treasurer ................................... Kathy Cunning 

 

 

 

Members  

        Corner 
 

Judy Mason won 

Best of Show in 

the Graham Show.  

This was a show 

judged by a Tarlton 

University teacher.  

The show was 

open to anyone in 

an art association. 

Kathy Cunning has an art piece in two 

shows outside of Weatherford.  Cactus 

was accepted in the National Watercolor 

exhibition in Wichita, Kansas and Rural 

Mail will be on display at Art in the 

Atrium at the Frisco City Hall from 

September 28 through January 18.  

 

This is WAA’s annual fundraiser.  

Members may submit up to 4 paintings 

for $25.  They will be on view in the 

highly trafficked UNT Atrium across 

from the Amon Carter and Kimball 

during the Stock Show and Rodeo. 

Intake will be the first of December.  Be 

on the lookout for more information.   
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Send your 

thoughts to Carolyn 

Bernard Young 817-269-

5375 or email her at 
earthtoartstudio@gmail.com  

It’s time to pay 

your WAA 

Annual dues. 

Pay online or by 

check. 
The membership form 

is online or at the end 

of this newsletter. 
If paying by check, 

mail your payment to: 

Maria Sexton  

PO Box 2721 

Weatherford, TX 76086 
 



 

 

 

 

  

Carrol Richardson 
Carrol was a long-time and  

beloved member of WAA. 

Services will be Thursday, Oct. 13th 

Mt. Olivet Cemetery on Sylvania 

Visitation 11:00 Service 12:00 

 

Cards and wishes should be sent to  

Nancy Goehl 424 Frances Way,  

Richardson, TX 75081 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rosalie Kobetich 
Rosalie Kobetich was a long-time member 

of Weatherford Art.  She was a talented 

artist and teacher.  She passed away in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

People come and go in 

your life.  But the right 

ones will always stay.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thanks, Jerry Shidal, for the funnies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Saturday, October 15…begins at 

11AM 



Thanks to Don Woodard for this helpful tip!  Don has a studio in Broomfield, Colorado 

and you can see his work at donwoodard.com.   

Tip for Artists Only 
 

Like every other artist, I need to pack and ship my artwork to various art shows. I 
have found that what works really well to protect my artwork is a Uline shipping 
supply product called “bubble bags.” You simply slide your artwork into these open-
end bags made from bubble wrap. A number of various-sized bags are 
available: www.Uline.com 

 

 

 

I then line a cardboard box with the 
rigid “pink” insulation material that I 
purchase from Home Depot and 
place the bubble bagged artwork in 
between the insulation material. I 
place this rigid pink insulation 
material inside the box on both 
sides, the ends, and the top and 
bottom of the box. 

 

This eliminates weight and really protects the artwork. It also eliminates all the 
unwrapping and handling by people who have to unpack the artwork at the show site. 
From personal experience, unpacking and re-packing artwork that is not sold during a 
show is the hardest part of the show and causes increased handling of an artwork. 

 

    

Uline also offers "deluxe artwork shippers" and 
Fedex now offers good artwork shipping 
boxes. Another very good box for shipping 
artwork is the StrongBox™ by Airfloat 
Systems. 



    


